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From: ClirJanet Sanderson [| - “
Sent: 16 January 2012 14:11 “ 16 JAN 2012
To: Information Requests \ C@

Subject: Hillary Saunders NYM/2011/0653/FL ¥

Dear Hillary,
I visited some residents close to this application yesterday as they had some concerns regarding the
proposal. | have to say that | do know the area very well as it was on my regular horse riding/dog

walking track.

At the moment the fields lead down to the river which is a great asset for grazing stock especially in a
winters like last year and the year before when leading of water and breaking of ice was a very difficult
task. I do understand the need to keep stock and tourists distanced from each other, but it would seem a

shame to block these fields from running water.
| fully support the need to attract visitors to our area by the extending and upgrading of tracks, but they do
seem to be creeping ever closer to the residents of Dalby, who have often moved to such locations for a

quiet life.

Janet

Access your county council services online 24 hours a day, 7 days a week at
www.nhorthyorks.gov.uk.

WARNING

Any opinions or statements expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily
those of North Yorkshire County Council.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and solely for the use of the intended
recipient. If you receive this in error, please do not disclose any information to anyone, notify the
sender at the above address and then destroy all copies.
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